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CITY OF QUINCY 
CITY COMMISSION 
AGENDA REQUEST 

 
 

Date of Meeting:  June 10, 2014 
 
Date Submitted:  June 6, 2014 
 
To:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the Commission 
 
From:    Mike Wade, Interim City Manager 
 
Subject:   Timber Sale Contract Extension 
             
 

Issue 
 

The Timber Sale Contract between the City of Quincy and Whitfield Timber 
Company, Inc. (WTC) has expired. An extension to the contract is needed for the 
cutting of timber in the Industrial Park to be completed.   

 
Analysis/Discussion   
 
On October 10, 2013, the City of Quincy entered into a six month contract with 
WTC for the harvesting and sale of timber at the City owned Industrial Park 
located off of Joe Adams Road. Due to equipment problems and weather 
conditions, WTC was unable to complete the harvesting of the timber on the 
property. It is estimated that the remaining timber will be cut and hauled within 
two to three weeks. We are requesting an extension of the existing contract for a 
period to end on June 30, 2014. 
 
Options 
 
Option 1:   Authorize the Interim City Manager to sign the Addendum to Timber 

Sale Contract. 
 

Option 2:  Do not authorize the signing of the Addendum to Timber Sale 
Contract. 

 
Staff Recommendation: Option 1 
 

Attachments: 
 

1. Addendum to Timber Sale Contract 

2. Timber Sale Contract 




























































